
 

 

JJE/SPA/NVF 14th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8 FESTIVAL OF LEARNING – MONDAY, 8TH JULY TO FRIDAY, 12TH JULY 

The planning for our Fulston Festival of Learning is now complete. 

As groups are taking part in physical activities on different days, I have outlined below when the 
groups will be required to wear their P.E. kit.  Please note that we ask that the students come to 
school wearing their P.E. kit and remain in it for the whole of the day. 

YEAR 7 GROUPS – P.E. KIT DAYS  YEAR 8 GROUPS – P.E. KIT DAYS 

7GL Monday  8GL Wednesday 

7GM Monday  8GM Wednesday 

7GR Monday  8GR Wednesday 

7IL Monday  8IL Wednesday 

7IR Tuesday  8IR Thursday 

7UL Tuesday  8UL Thursday 

7UM Tuesday  8UM Thursday 

7UR Tuesday  8UR Thursday 

Students will be given their timetable for the Festival of Learning week during their PSHE session on 
Thursday, 27th June. 

We would very much like to invite you to visit Fulston on Friday, 12th July from 11:00 a.m. until 
12:00 noon to view what the students have produced throughout the week.  There will be closing 
comments from Mr Brookes at 11:45 a.m.  If you are able to attend, please would you confirm to my 
colleague, Mrs Palmer, on spalmer@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 

The timings of the week remain as usual except on Friday, 12th July when the students are required 
to leave the School site at 1:00 p.m.  There will be a short lunch break between 12:10 p.m. and 
12:40 p.m. on Friday, 12th July. 

We do hope that your son/daughter enjoys the week and the activities that have been planned. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss J Jeffery 
KS3 Raising Standards Leader 
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